Sir C. V. Raman, Kt., M.A., PH.D., D.SC., LL.D., F.R.S., N.L.

210, BOWBAZAR STREET, CALCUTTA

INDIAN ASSOCIATION FOR THE CULTIVATION OF SCIENCE 210, BOWBAZAR STREET, CALCUTTA. 27th June, 1931.

Dear Mr. Reorich,

I am grateful for your kindness in sending me your Museum Bulletins, the perusal of which makes me feel eager to visit the Institute you are creating in the Himalaya. I do not know when this will be possible. I hope it will be in not too distant future.

great one, and I am not surprised that it is receiving both the approval and practical adoption. I wish it all success

Yours sincerely,

N. Reorich Esq., Honorary President & Chairman of the Board of Trustees,

Naggar, Kulu, Punjab.